Mutual interest to promote Serbia-Oman cooperation in all areas
Tuesday, 25 September 2018.

On the fringes of the 73rd Session of the UN General Assembly, First Deputy Prime Minister
and Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia Ivica Dacic met today with the
Sultanate Of Oman's Minister Responsible for Foreign Affairs Yousef bin Alawi bin Abdullah.

In the friendly and substantive talks, the collocutors exchanged views on the ongoing political
processes in the Western Balkans and Middle East regions.

Minister Dacic informed the Omani Minister about the traditional and highly developed
cooperation of the Republic of Serbia with the states belonging to the Arab and Islamic world.

Both Ministers agreed to exchange visits at the earliest convenience, aiming to further promote
the bilateral cooperation in all areas of mutual interest.




